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29th November 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to you once again to share my concerns about the number of cars parked outside 

school at the end of the school day, some of which are parked on pavements or blocking 

residents’ access. This often adds to the congestion on Rochdale Road and can block the view 

of oncoming traffic when students are crossing.  

Might I ask that if you must collect your child by car, please consider doing so at an agreed 

location, a short walk away from school. This will help disperse the traffic at a time when over 

1000 children are walking out of the building,  

I would also ask that parents/carers do not use the visitor car park as a drop off and collection 

point, unless you require it for disabled access, and please do not park or wait on the access 

road as this is causing an obstruction. 

For parents/carers who may be considering public transport as a better option for their child’s 

journey to and from school, details of school bus services can be found on the school website: 

https://www.clrchs.co.uk/parents-students/school-bus-services/ 

Please help us make the local area safer for all of our pupils, as well as members of the public.  

Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
Mr A Bridson 
Headteacher 
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